
 

 
   	

B.E.A.R. Bones  
February 13 – 17 

   

Monday, February 13: 
*SEEALS Hot Lunch Edo Japan 
Tuesday, February 14:  
Wednesday, February 15:  
*School Council Meeting 7 p.m. 
Thursday, February 16:  
*SEEALS Hot Lunch – Panago Pizza 
�*Parent Information Night @ VJM 7 
p.m. 20 Mont Clare Place 
Friday, February 17:� 
*NO classes for Pre-Kindergarten  
*NO classes for Kindergarten  
*Early Dismissal @ 11:55 a.m. for 
Staff Meeting   

 

Open House 
April 5, 2017 - 7:00 PM 

@ Albert Lacombe School 
for more info email/call 

Geoff  ggiacobbo@gsacrd.ab.ca or 
780-405-9476 

Grade 4 Parents  
 
Alberta Education began mailing surveys 
to Grade 4, 7, 10 parents during the week 
of January 23-27.  and will be 
finished  this week.  If you have NOT  not 
received the survey by February 10, 
please contact Katherine Wowk at 
katherine.wowk@gov.ab.ca or by 
telephone at 780-422-3959 (dial 310-0000 
to be connected toll-free).   
 
We invite parents to our School Council 
Meeting, February 15 @ 7:00 pm to see 
SEEALs fundraising efforts and current 
purchases for our school. Mrs. Moser, our 
librarian, will be setting up learning 
displays in our learning commons 
featuring educational supports for our 
students K-6. Come and play with us!  

This week at AL: 
*Artist in Residence  
*Health & Wellness Week 
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St.	Albert	Parish	Youth	Announcements	
	
Elementary:		

• St.	Albert	Parish’s	Youth	night	for	
grades	6-12	is	on	Saturday,	February	
18th.	It	is	from	7-9pm.	It	is	a	night	
based	on	Saints	&	Martyrs	and	how	
we	are	called	to	be	saints.	Sign	up	at	
St.	Albert	Parish	if	you	are	interested	
in	going.	

• Anyone	interested	in	going	to	an	Oil	
Kings	game	in	the	new	Rogers	Place!?	
St.	Albert	Parish	is	taking	their	youth	
and	their	altar	servers	to	an	Oil	Kings	
game	on	Saturday,	March	11th.	If	you	
want	to	come	watch	a	hockey	game	
and	have	cheaper	hockey	tickets,	
contact	St.	Albert	Parish	and	speak	to	
their	youth	minister.	

Corina	Santaera	-	Youth	Minister	
St.	Albert	Parish	
7	St.	Vital	Ave,	St.	Albert	AB	Canada,	T8N	1K1	
780-459-6691	x34	
Facebook:	St.	Albert	Youth	Ministry	
Instagram	&	Twitter:	@stalbertYM	
Church	website:		http://stalbertparish.com/	

Did you know… 
We have super artists Albert Lacombe … our Serenity Stones paintings from our Staff 
Retreat Day 
 
 
 
 
 

Vincent J. Maloney Catholic Junior High 
School - Grade 6 

 
• Thursday, February 16th- Parent 
Information Night at 7 pm @ VJM. 
 
• Thursday, February 23rd- Open House 7 
pm at VJM. 
 
• Tuesday, April 11th- Marauder Activity 
Challenge 4-5:30 pm @ VJM. Fun 
activities and pizza put on by VJM 
students.  
 
• Tuesday, May 30th- VJM School Play 
Alice in Wonderland around 10:00 am. It 
is at the Alliance Church this year.  
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SEEALS is still in need of a Spirit Wear Coordinator  
The Spirit Wear Coordinator would set up a simple program online with Source for Sports.  
Please consider volunteering! It is a great way to get involved and meet other families at 
Albert Lacombe. 
Sincerely, 
 
SEEALS (Society Enriching Education at Albert Lacombe School) 
Please contact Heather Haight, SEEALS President and Volunteer Coordinator for more details 
at dhaight0921@shaw.ca 
 

 

To volunteer for this event, 
please contact 
Heather Haight 
SSEALS volunteer coordinator 
dhaight0921@shaw.ca 
 

Pink Bake Sale!! 
 
SEEALS is having our annual Pink Bake sale 
on Wednesday, Feb 22nd to support 
awareness of Anti Bully Day. 
On this day, we are asking students to bring 
in pink baked goods or treats. Bake sale 
items can be dropped off in your child’s 
classroom on the morning of Feb 22nd. 
Every class will have a time slot to buy sale 
items. 
Cost: 50c-$1.00 
Please no candy bags or sugar sticks 
Proceeds of the sale will be given to our We 
Day Students to help raise money to build a 
school in the Philippines.  

HOT LUNCH UPDATE 
 
Reminder: March 2017 Hot Lunch Order Deadline is Tuesday, Feb. 21st. 
 
Hot Lunch Coordinator Needed! Did you know that Hot Lunch in most St. Albert schools is 
only offered once every 2 months?  SEEALS offers Hot Lunch multiple times per month and is 
the largest source of fundraising revenue!  You could be a part of this great team!  The Hot 
Lunch Coordinator would take over the system already set up and keep it running.  We need 
your help!  Please consider volunteering! It is a great way to get involved and meet other 
families at Albert Lacombe. Please contact Heather Haight, SEEALS President and Volunteer 
Coordinator for more details at dhaight0921@shaw.ca 
 
Please contact Natalie Monette, SEEALS Hot Lunch Coordinator with any Hot Lunch questions 
at natalie.monette@yahoo.ca 
 
Please contact Heather Haight, SEEALS Volunteer Coordinator to help with distributing Hot 
Lunch to students - it's fun! 
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Be Seen in Pink 
 
We plan to mark Pink Shirt Day on Wed Feb 22nd at Albert Lacombe and are 
inviting everyone to “Be seen in Pink”. As you may know, Pink Shirt day 
began with two friends in Nova Scotia: 
 
‘ ’David Sheperd, Travis Pr ice and their teenage friends organized a 
high school protest to wear pink in sympathy with a grade 9 boy who 
was being bull ied (for wearing a pink shirt)…(They) took a stand 
against bullying when they protested against the harassment of a new 
Grade 9 student by distributing pink T-shirts to all the boys in their 
school.  
 
This year, in an effort to reduce and reuse, students wear their own pink 
shirts from previous Pink Shirt days or any other pink item of clothes that 
they already have.  This could be shoelaces, arm bracelets to headbands. It is 
not necessary to buy anything new. SEEALS will not be providing new shirts 
this year.  If your child has outgrown their pink shirt and you would like to 
donate it, there will be a Pink Shirt bin set up at the entrance doors you can 
drop it off in.  Please let your teacher know if you need a recycled pink shirt 
and they will be distributed as needed. 
 
 

  
 

Thank you for helping 
us take care of our 
environment and God’s 
creation. 
 


